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DATE:  Friday 22nd August 2025 

REF:  Bedgrove Park Cycleway Improvements  
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Statutory Consultation for the implementation of a Raised Table with Zebra and Cycle Crossing, and Shared 
- Use Pedestrian and Cycle Paths, on Turnfurlong Lane, within the Bedgrove Park area  
 
Buckinghamshire Highways are proposing to upgrade an existing uncontrolled pedestrian crossing point on 
Turnfurlong Lane, Aylesbury, near the junction with Camborne Avenue. We are also proposing to convert a 
number of existing pedestrian footways in the Bedgrove Park area to shared – use footways. This project has 
been allocated funding from Homes England to improve Aylesbury’s active travel infrastructure and has been 
identified in the Aylesbury Garden Town Local Cycling and Walking Infrastructure Plan (LCWIP). 
 
How to have your say 
 
Details of how to support, comment or object, can be found by visiting the Your Voice Bucks website at 
https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/ and look for ‘Bedgrove Park Cycleway Improvements’, where you will 
find a link to an online survey. You can also scan the QR code located at the end of this letter, which will take 
you directly to the activity. 
 
Alternatively, you can email us at: highways.consultations@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or write to us at the address: 
Buckinghamshire Council, 10th Floor, Walton Street Offices, Walton St, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP20 
1UA with your comments.  
 
The consultation will close at 11:59pm on Friday 19th September 2025.  
 
Buckinghamshire Council is obliged to make any representations received in response to this notice, open to 
inspection under the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985. 
 
What happens next? 
 
We will develop the proposals based on what residents within the area tell us. If the feedback shows people 
support the proposals, we will begin the process of designing and implementing the raised table and footway 
conversions and we will write to you again to confirm the proposals. 
 
This project web page: https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/roads-parking/bedgrove-park-cycleway-crossing-

cycleways will keep you updated about the outcome of the consultation. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Buckinghamshire Highways 
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